
 

 

Up and Coming this week April 30th, 2022 + Boating Trip Updates! 
 
Stephanie Dias 
April 29, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Up and Coming Family, 

 

We hope you had a great week! We will have our regular UC program Saturday April 30, 2022 from 4pm 

- 8:30pm at Belvedere. This week we will continue on week 3 of the Ocean Tribe curriculum. We will be 

learning how to make sushi!!! Please bring $5 for dinner. We have an amazing day planned so you won't 

want to miss it! 

 

UC x Ocean Tribe Boating Trip!!! 

 

Next Saturday May 7, 2022, we will conclude week 4 of the Ocean Tribe curriculum by going on our 

very first Boating Trip! This is a chance for the participants to put everything they learned into action and 

a way to connect to God and True Parent's heart for the ocean. We will meet at the NJ Ocean Tribe Office 

from 2pm - 6pm. Dinner and snacks will be provided. Please bring $10 to help cover the costs for the 



 

 

outing! 

 

NJ Ocean Tribe Office: 20 Riverside Ave, Little Ferry, NJ 07643 

 

We will try to arrange car pooling for those that do not have a ride. Please contact us if you need a ride for 

the outing! 

 

If you have any other questions or concerns feel free to contact us. We look forward to seeing you this 

Saturday! 

 

Thank you and God Bless, 

 

 
 

Stephanie Dias 

 

Youth Pastor 

Up and Coming Youth Ministry 

HPHC of Manhattan 

4 West 43rd Street. 

Room 717 

New York, NY 10036 

Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


